
Thank you 
Thanks for the incredible support with attendance already this term. 
We are above the local national average. 
 
It has been lovely to have so many of you in school to visit classes 
and lessons. Thank you for coming! 
 
Wrap Around Care – Happy Days! 
Our afterschool club has officially been named “Happy Days” club by 
our children. 
I am pleased to inform you of a change to our charging 
arrangements from Monday 9th October: 

 3:30pm – 4:30pm  £3.50 

 3:30pm – 5:30m    £7    –  This will now include a meal!  
More details to follow soon... 
 
Parents Evening – Wednesday 18th October 3.40pm – 8.30pm 
Appointments can be made with your child’s class teacher from 
4:30pm on Wednesday 4th October via the Arbor app. We look 
forward to seeing you!  
 
Playtime Equipment 
We are pleased to now be able to offer a range of playtime games 
and activities. Pupils have been taking part in basketball, football, 
cheerleading, tennis as well as walking Reuben! We are now adding 
badminton to this offer for KS2! 
 
Careers Fair 
We are planning our first ever Careers Fair! We require volunteers 
with interesting jobs to come along and inspire our pupils. If you or 
someone you know might be able to help, please give your details to 
the school office! 
 
Term-time holiday requests 
Please note that national school attendance guidance states that 
leave is “unlikely to be granted” for holidays in school term time. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Reading 
 
Please encourage your child to 
read at least 5 times per week. 
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With my very best wishes, 

 

Andrew Cook 
Headteacher 
 

Key dates for your diary 

Monday 16th October – Individual pupil 

photos 

Wednesday 18th October – Parents Evening 

Thursday 19th October – Halloween Disco 

Monday 23rd October – Half term 

 

 

 

School Twitter Page 
Please follow us on Twitter! We will be 
adding daily updates to show what our 
children have been up to in school! 

@HorncastlePrim 

 

 


